
Friday News 15.12.2023 

 
What a busy week we have all had! 2 fantastic nativities by Antarctica Class and Years 1 to 6 have all 
been to 'Experience Christmas' at the church. I would like to thank all of the staff in Antarctica class 
for their efforts in putting on such an amazing nativity. This is not an easy feat with 4-year-olds! I 
would also like to thank Reverend Faith and her team at the church. The pupils and staff all said how 
wonderful Experience Christmas was. Thank you also to all of the parent helpers who helped walk 
the children safely to church. We can't do these exciting events for the children without parent 
volunteers. 
 
Looking forward to the last few days, we still have a few events to mention. 
 
Oranges 
Please can we send a reminder for every child to bring in an orange from Monday (no satsumas or 
tangerines please, the candles are too big!). They will need it to make a Christingle for our Christingle 
service on the last day of term. The school will provide all other items. Thank you. 
 
Christmas jumper day 
Reminder that all children can wear a Christmas jumper on the final day of school (Wednesday 
20th December). This is to be worn over normal school uniform please. There will not be any PE on 
the final day so everyone should be in school uniform. 
 
Christmas concerts 
Years 1 and 2 have their Christmas concert on Monday 18th December at 2:00. Please come and 
join us at the church if you are able. You are then welcome to take your child from the church after 
the event. If you are not able to attend / unable to take your child home, they will walk back to school 
with staff. Parking - please park at school / Folly Road and walk up as parking around the church is 
very limited. 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 have their Christmas concert on Tuesday 19th December at 2:00. Please come 
and join us at the church if you are able. You are then welcome to take your child from the church 
after the event. If you are not able to attend / unable to take your child home, they will walk back to 
school with staff. Parking - please park at school / Folly Road and walk up as parking around the 
church is very limited. 
 
Absences 
We have a high level of absences at the moment. If your child is not well enough to come to school. 
Please let the school office know. If they are unwell, can you please state what is wrong with them 
rather than just unwell for example, high temperature, cough, cold, sickness etc. This way we can 
monitor any trends etc. Thank you 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 
 

 
Sarah Baker 
Headteacher 
Great Waldingfield CEVC Primary School 
01787 374055 

 

“Let the children come to me and do not stop them, because the Kingdom of Heaven 

belongs to them” 

MATTHEW 19:14 


